
 
 

 

Coates Primary School 

The Fold            

Coates 

Peterborough 

Cambs 

PE7 2BP 

 

 
15/05/2020  
 
Dear Parents /Carers,  
 
I am writing to inform you that the Local Authority and the Department for Education are 
not requesting schools to open to provide care for Key Worker and Vulnerable pupils during 
May half term. 
 
 After careful consideration we have decided that we are not going to be able to provide 
care provision for Key worker and Vulnerable children during May half term.  We need to 
ensure the school and staff are fully prepared for the changes needed for the phased 
reopening of school for Pre-School (3 year olds +) Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 from the 1st 
June.  The safety of the pupils, staff and families are paramount and we need to ensure that 
the school meets all the guidance requirements when introducing larger numbers of people 
on site.   
 
This means that care provision will not be available from the 25th – 29th May.  From the 1st 
June if your child is not in Reception, Year 1 or 6 they will still be able to access the care 
provision for Key Workers and I request  that you continue to advise the office of your 
weekly requirements.   
 
From the 1st June the opening times will be changing in line with the normal school opening 
times (9am – 3:15pm) and I will send more information regarding this along with the drop 
off locations shortly.    
  
We are currently considering whether we are able to provide before and after school 
provision and I will also confirm this before the half term break.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions.   
 
Stay safe. 
 
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Lindsey Boucher  
Headteacher 


